
   

Pelsall and Rushall Local Neighbourhood Partnership –30th October 2006 
 
Funding Report 
 
 
Summary of report 
 

This report seeks to inform the Local Neighbourhood Partnership of the progress to date with 
regards to the funding priorities 2005-2006. 
 
Recommendations 
 
The LNP is asked to note progress on projects. 
 
 
Progress on active projects  
 
 
Landscape Feature on Ryders Hayes Lane/Norton Road 

The LNP have allocated £3,000 towards the project, other funding is through other sources, 
including grants. The project is in progress and a current update will be provided at the LNP 
meeting.   

Dog Fouling Awareness Campaign  

£600 has been allocated towards raising awareness about dog fouling in the LNP area.  To 
date the LNP have received a number of visits from the Dog Wardens at a number of local 
events to raise awareness of dog fouling through current spend.  Therefore the £600 has not 
been spent.   

As mentioned at the last LNP meeting the £600 could be allocated towards three dog fouling 
bins or towards having a number of A3 dog fouling signs installed across various parts of the 
LNP area.  

Greenhouse Project  

We are currently seeking in-kind contribution from local businesses to get this project active in 
October 2006.  A detailed project proposal of this be received at the LNP meeting. 

 

There is £441.40 remaining to spend from the resource allocation from 2005-2006. 

 

 



   

Future Funding  

The next Safer Stronger Communities CAG will explore use of the £10,000 that has been 
allocated for 2006-2007.  The project proposals that can be considered need to be 
environmental projects that have an impact across the LNP area particularly upon hotspot 
areas or areas of greatest need.  

The LNP are encouraged to think about project proposals and attend the next Safer Stronger 
CAG to explore potential projects on 20th November 2006.  
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